
 

 

Meridian Ranch Elementary School 
School Accountability Committee 

September 14, 2017 
4:30-5:00 p.m. 

 
I. Welcome – 4:55 p.m. 

a. Members in attendance 
i. Kris Levi, Elba Rushing, Shelley Welch, Ed Kulbacki, Sheehan Freeman-

Todd, John Webb, Kelly Roth, and Jill Prahl. 
 

II. Principal Updates 
a. School Performance Framework 

i. Meridian Ranch received a designation of “Performance School.”   
ii. The full report can be obtained online through the Colorado Department 

of Education. 
b. Construction 

i. Mill Levy Override Project Updates 
1. Interior Paint - Complete 
2. Exterior Paint - Complete 
3. Playground Turf – Complete and expanded to fully incorporate 

both areas of the playground. 
4. Flooring 

a. Cafeteria, Art Room, Staff Lounge, and Workroom are 
complete. 

b. Next Phase – Classrooms and the core of the building will 
be completed through Fall Break, Spring Break, and 
Summer. 

5. Restroom Updates – Student flooring and partitions are in rough 
shape.  We are going to go with an epoxy flooring that does not 
rust and does not allow anything behind it.  The north bathroom 
will need additional work since the fixtures were not installed 
correctly.  All restrooms will be updated by the beginning of the 
next school year. 

6. Safe Entry – D49 elementary school floor plans do not funnel 
visitors to the office.  Our safe entry will be installed over the 
summer. 

 
III. DAAC Update 

a. Membership 
i. If there is an additional person that would like to serve as an alternate or 

attend meetings, see Kris Levi.  Meeting dates are:  September 26, Oct. 
24, Dec. 5, Jan. 23, Feb. 27, Mar. 13, Apr. 24, and May 15. 



 

 

b. Important DAAC information 
i. Kris Levi was unable to attend the last meeting, but Sheehan Freeman-

Todd attended.  A presentation was given over the roles of DAAC and SAC 
in the district.  Elections were held for officer positions.   

 
IV. Topics for discussion 

a. Budget Priorities – January due date 
i. We’ll be discussing and gathering input for budget priorities at the next 

SAC meeting. 
ii. MLO Money is targeted at certain areas.  Safety, Security, Technology, 

and New Programs are the four main areas.  Parents may have input in 
these areas and provide valuable insights for what they would want our 
school to pursue. 

b. Parent Involvement and Outreach 
i. We’ll continue to look for ways to gather more people to provide input 

for our SAC committee.  When we talk directly to people and ask 
specifics, they are more likely to attend and volunteer. 

 

V. Meeting Adjourned – 5:18 p.m. 
 
Next Meeting Date:  November 16, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. in the Library. 

 


